
 

DraŌ of the Alaska State 

Plan for Senior Services, 

FY2016 – 2019 is Now  

Available for Comment  

DraŌ Alaska State Plan for 

Senior Services FY16‐19 

www.alaskaaging.org 

The Alaska Commission on Aging is hosƟng a public    

teleconference comment session for the Alaska State 

Plan for Senior Services FY 2016 — FY 2019.  

State‐Wide Teleconference on Wednesday, 

June 17, 2015 from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Please call 1‐800‐315‐6338, pass code 53250#.  

You also may send your comments to the Alaska      

Commission on Aging at hss.acoa@alaska.gov, fax             

907‐465‐1398 or by mail at P.O. Box 110693, Juneau, AK 

99811. 

QuesƟons? Please call 465‐3250. Visit our web‐

site at www.alaskaaging.org for Plan documents 


